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Community Safety Plan -  future of priority 6  
 

1. Members will recall from our meeting on 3rd February that the partnership 
discussed the second Partnership Strategic Assessment and that the 
recommendations within it were endorsed. 

 
2. The PSA showed clearly that Other Theft remains an area of concern for us and 

that the categories that we have included in the term are still relevant: 
 

a) Shoplifting 
b) Theft of metals 
c) Theft of personal belongings such as mobile phones and wallets 
d) Theft of wheelie bins 
e) Theft of pedal cycles 
f) Theft of garden furniture 
 

3. It is therefore proposed that we continue to have Other Theft as our sixth priority.  
 
4. The target in the Community Safety Plan is for a 3% reduction in 2009/10 to 

4,190. The attached monitoring report shows that we are on target to achieve the 
3% reduction for 2008/09 it is therefore proposed that the target for 2009/10 is 
endorsed. 

 
5. Members are asked to recommend: 

 
a) That we retain Other Theft as our sixth key priority under 

Emerging Issues 
b) That we aim for the 3% reduction for 2009/10 proposed in the 

Community Safety Plan. 
 
 
Community Safety Manager 
19th February 2009 
 



 
 
 


